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| have already submitted a response but want to re-iterate my support and contribution to the cowfoldvrampion impact
statement. This represents my views that the substation proposal is completely in the wrong location and will effect the
lives of myself, my family, my neighbours and my business and the safety of my animals and children for many years to
come. Please understand the location of the Cowfold site is wholly inappropriate and will have a huge impact on alll
surrounding nature and wild animals. Rampion 1 did not make good their damage after all these years - as promised.
rampion 2 has been completely underhand and intentionally misleading in their initial consultation and had they been
transparent at the beginning | feel that Cowfold locals would be more understanding of the impact, still, many many of
them don’t know about this - and that is Rampion 2’s responsibility



